
Appendix 3xvi 

Name of consultation: Discontinue provision of education at Duror Primary School 

 

Your comments: I very much disagree with the proposed closure of Duror primary. 
It is needed to sustain a community and encourage future families to live in the village. 
Ballachulish primary has at times been at capacity and the level of education definitely 
suffers in those situations. I believe St Brides is also quite full.  
Duror primary has always been a nurturing inclusive school and the pupils are well 
rounded individuals with a great education base. I would have put my own older 
children to Duror but did not have my own transport at the time. Now that I have 
another baby Duror was where we were hoping he would start his education.  
Thank you for reading. 

 

Upload documents or letters :  

 

I am commenting as: Local resident 

 

I am commenting on behalf of:  

 

Name:  

Title First name Last name 

Mrs Michelle Alexander  
 

Address:  

postcode 
search Choose address Did you find the address on the list 

above? 

PH49 4JZ 9-10, Ballachulish, PH49 
4JZ Yes 

 
 


